
From: James Murphy
To: Kelly Churney; David Rivera
Subject: FW: Request by Four Seasons and Boucher Brothers
Date: Wednesday, December 08, 2021 9:12:37 AM

James G. Murphy
Assistant Director of Planning, Zoning & Building
Town of Palm Beach
Planning, Zoning & Building
360 S. County Road
Palm Beach, FL  33480
Office: 561-227-6401
www.townofpalmbeach.com

-----Original Message-----
From: Antonette Fabrizi <afabrizi@TownOfPalmBeach.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 08, 2021 9:11 AM
To: Town Council & Mayor <Town_Council_Mayor@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Cc: Danielle Moore <daniellemoorepb@gmail.com>; Margaret Zeidman <heron1107@aol.com>; Bobbie Lindsay
<bobbie.lindsay@icloud.com>; JULIE ARASKOG <juliearaskog@aol.com>; Lew Crampton
<lcrampton@sfsciencecenter.org>; Edward Cooney <edward.cooney@gmail.com>; Kirk Blouin
<KBlouin@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Jay Boodheshwar <JBoodheshwar@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Carolyn
Stone <cstone@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Wayne Bergman <wbergman@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; James
Murphy <jmurphy@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Nicholas Caristo <NCaristo@PalmBeachPolice.com>
Subject: FW: Request by Four Seasons and Boucher Brothers

-----Original Message-----
From: Nadine Singer <nadjer66@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 07, 2021 5:55 PM
To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: Fwd: Request by Four Seasons and Boucher Brothers

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity.******

>
>> On Dec 6, 2021, at 6:30 PM, Leonard Berkowitz <lberkowi1@gmail.com> wrote:
>>
>> ﻿
>> I am a 23 year resident and taxpayer at 2780 S. Ocean Blvd, adjacent to the Four Seasons. I write in strong
opposition to the request to initiate a commercial activity, including food and beverage service on the adjacent beach
at the Four Seasons. This would be a radical change to our quiet residential beach and a terrible precedent for our
town's beaches. This proposed business will inevitably bring traffic, noise, and security issues. We have already
experienced unprecedented noise issue from the unapproved, illegal operation of this concession.
>>
>> I hope you will nip this objectionable activity in the bud!
>>
>> Yours truly,
>>
>> Leonard Berkowitz
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